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Educational Infographics for the Traditional Mass: 
Children’s Cutouts 

 

An eight page booklet published by Catholic Extension in 1943, 

Father Peter Cutouts, has been scanned in and made available for 

download here: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kGKgPinFI2niNb2qn8gYb-

7JwaRVbRpm/view 

 

The booklet contains pictures of a priest, an altar server, and 

various altar furnishings and vestments that can be cut out and 

used for educational play. Tutorial explanations of each article are 

provided.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Educational Infographics for the Traditional Mass: 
The Hours of the Divine Office 

 

The Traditional Roman Breviary is comprised of eight offices or 

sets of prayers to be prayed during a day: Matins, Lauds, Prime, 

Terce, Sext, None, Vespers, and Compline. Note that “Nocturns”, 

despite being listed separately on the below graphic, are actually a 

part of Matins. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Perhaps in part motivated by the well-known phrase from Psalm 

118 cited in the above graphic, “Seven times a day I praise Thee”, 

the Novus Ordo Liturgy of the Hours contains only seven offices, 

as the Office of Prime was suppressed. The Office of Matins was 

also renamed the Office of Readings. 

 

Windsor Covid Restrictions Eased 

 

The Diocese of London, Ontario has lifted many of the restrictions 

that have been imposed upon its parishes, including the St. 

Benedict Tridentine Community, since the beginning of the 

pandemic. Holy Communion on the tongue is once again 

permitted. Pre-registration for Sunday Masses is no longer 

required. Complex seating rules are no longer in force. Masking is 

still required as of the time of this writing, however. 

 

Beginning April 1, a negative Covid test will no longer be 

required before crossing into Canada. This has not been required 

for entry into the United States via land borders. Only proof of 

vaccination will be required on both sides, plus entry of personal 

information into the ArriveCAN mobile app before crossing into 

Canada. This will hopefully lead to a resumption of Canadians 

and Americans visiting each other’s Latin Mass communities. 

 

OCLMA to Offer Triduum at Orchard Lake Shrine Chapel 
 

The Oakland County Latin Mass Association will once again offer 

the Sacred Liturgies of the Triduum in the Extraordinary Form at 

the Orchard Lake Shrine Chapel. Holy Thursday, April 14, will be 

at 7:00 PM. Good Friday, April 15 will be at 1:30 PM. The Easter 

Vigil, April 16, will be at 8:00 PM. The celebrant will be Fr. 

Lukasz Iwanczuk, Director of Spirituality at Orchard Lake 

Seminary. 

 

There will be no Latin Mass at Orchard Lake on Easter Sunday, 

April 17. Sunday Masses will resume as usual the following 

Sunday, April 24 at 9:00 AM. 

 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Fri. 03/25 12:00 Noon: Low Mass at Holy Family, Detroit 

(Annunciation) – Followed by Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament and Stations of the Cross 

Fri. 03/25 7:00 PM: High Mass at St. Thomas the Apostle, Ann 

Arbor (Annunciation) 

Fri. 03/25: 8:00 AM Low Mass & 7:00 PM High Mass at St. 

Joseph Shrine (Annunciation) 
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